
6 March 1969 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 
Herewith all we can find in our files regarding 

de Vosjoly, all of which you probably already have. In such case, 
extra copies will do no harm. Naturally, no photographs. Perhaps 
a thorough search of the NY Times index back through recent years 
might turn up something more. 

Also enclosed is a clipping from the States-Item 
at a possibly critical time which easily could have been overlooked. 
The incident never has been referred to again, either before or ] 
since, bythe States-Item. It may mean nothing at all; on the 
other hand it could have been a signal of some kind. You should 
have it, in any case. The big unanswered question is when precisely 
did this man work in the corner's office. At tae time of Ferrie ? 
Or Robert Perrin ? 

We passed your word along the Hal, who no doubt 
will communicate with you regarding your kind offer. 

That's about it for now. Very best wishes from 
both of us. 

Sincerely, 

James D. White 
35 Castle Rock Drive 
Mill Valley, Ca. 94941 


